
Your Majesty, 

His Majesty HAITHAM BIN TARIQ 

Sultan of Oman 

On the occasion of Your Majesty's fourth accession anniversary on 11 January, it is with a spirit 

of profound respect and admiration that I extend to Your Majesty and the people of Oman my 

heartfelt congratulations. 

Please accept, Your Majesty, the assurance of my highest consideration 

Detroit, 4 January 2024 




